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Comments: | have many issues with the draft plan but the two largest are regarding grizzly bears and wilderness.
In 2019, three or four grizzly bears were observed on the Clearwater and Nez Perce National Forests. The last
confirmed grizzly prior to this was in the Kelly Creek drainage in 2007, which was shot and killed by a hunter.
Despite the new bear sightings, grizzly bear recovery is ignored in the draft plan. Natural corridors on both forests
could be fragmented with roads and increased motorized recreation, as well as the permitting of mechanized
(mountain bikes) recreation. There would be little-to-no secure habitat for grizzlies outside of designated
wilderness. On the subject of wilderness, the draft plan poses a severe threat to the remaining 1.5-million acres
of undeveloped wildlands in the Clearwater. The FS has indicated that any roadless areas not recommended as
wilderness in the new forest plan could be developed (logged). These irreplaceable roadless areas, which
provide some of the best habitat in the Basin, should instead be recommended as Wilderness, including the
roadless areas adjacent to the Gospel - Hump Wilderness, which were wrongfully omitted in the 2008 Idaho
Roadless Rule. Weitas Creek, in particular, deserves to be recommended.



